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CANCELLATION OF DECEMBER 21, 1993, COUNCIL SOLID WASTE 
COMMITTEE MEETING 

M 

Please be advised that Vice-Chair Ruth McFarland has canceled the 
regularly-scheduled December 21 Council Solid Waste Committee meeting 
due to lack of business items. The next regularly-scheduled Solid Waste 
Committee meeting will be held at 4:00 p.m., Tuesday, January 4, 1994, 
unless agenda recipients are otherwise notified. 


